Marshall High School Summer School 2023

Dear MHS Students and Families,

Welcome to Summer School 2023! This summer is going to look a bit different than our previous
years. However, we are excited to be able to offer in person core credit recovery, along with an
online platform and initial credit opportunities in (PE, Health, and Personal Finance) for our
students. If your student has failed a core class, they are strongly encouraged to complete that
course in summer school. If they don’t earn the core credit this summer it will be added into their
schedule for the next school year.

Our classes will run Tuesday - Friday from May 23rd - June 23rd. MHS Summer School will be held

in the SCCC building and will run from 7:30- 10:45 and 11:15 - 2:30 daily. Students attending summer
school cannot miss any more than two sessions in the 5 week period. Breakfast will be served in the
MHS cafeteria from 7:10-7:25 and lunch will be served in the MHS cafeteria 10:45 - 11:15 daily.

Each class is worth .5 credit. Students can take up to two classes during summer school. The
summer school form will be shared with this letter to sign up for summer school.

To sign up for summer school classes, please complete one of the forms at these links.
e 2023 Summer School Application

Thank you,

Christy J Jones
Principal
Marshall High School

Forms must be submitted by April 28th.
If there are any questions or concerns, please contact Marshall High School at 660-886-2244.


https://forms.gle/RjYXoNdruZXk2MLJ7

